
PROPOSED DRAYTON HARBOR NO SHOOTING ZONE ORDINANCE 
(CITY OF BLAINE PROPOSAL) - COMMENTS FROM WHATCOM COUNTY 

DEPARTMENTS 
 
Per Whatcom County Code 9.32.060(B), the proposed ordinance to establish a no 

shooting zone in Drayton Harbor (City of Blaine proposal) was routed to the 
following County departments for comment: Prosecuting Attorney, Sheriff, 

Executive, Planning and Development Services, and Public Work. 
 
As of today, October 8, the following comments have been received: 

 
Public Works (Administration and Engineering): “Public Works has 

no comment.”  
 
Planning and Development Services: “No comments from PDS.” 

 
Sheriff’s Department:  “The Sheriff’s Office does not have any 

additional input on the proposals.  This is not an area that we get 
significant complaints/concerns brought to our attention.”  


